[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, the PSAT will begin tomorrow morning at 7:30mAM.  Juniors that have purchased a testing ticket will report to the media center.  All Sophomores, and those Freshmen that purchased a ticket, will test  in the portables.  The roster list and test locations are posted in student services and the gym.  

Students are encouraged to bring their own calculator.  A graphing calculator is preferred, but the calculator students use in their current math class is acceptable.  

Freshmen that are testing will need to report to campus no later than 7:30AM.  They will all be testing in portable 20.  

Students with 4th lunch will be allowed to eat during 6th lunch.  All other students will be released at the beginning of 5th period and will have time to eat during their regularly scheduled lunch.

Thank you and have a good evening.


